This system is a slap in the face, to Civil Service Employees, who

devoted, their lives and many, many hours of free time (without pay)

to provide the best customer support possible to our Nation.

Politics and the, “Good ole Boy”, rule has always played a major role in determining promotions, awards, etc.  This new system is providing

even greater support to promote and pay those personnel who, network,

and face time instead of turning out the workload.

This is also opening up the gateway to reduce Health Benefits,

Life Insurance, and Retirement benefits.   The amount of money 

you make per year, impacts your retirement.   This is just one of the 

many reasons that the CSRS (older employees) should remain in the 

present system.  Just as the new retirement FERS was activated to

impact employees who joined from 1989 forward, so should this new 

personnel system be put into place for personnel joining after 2005.

There should be options for personnel to convert to the new system if 

they so desired.  

Also, think DOD should offer buyouts to all employees who wish to 

retire before this system impacts.  These buyouts should be OPM driven

vice Agency driven. 

